
From: Ryan Cox
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fw: Denargo Market Map Amendment – 2018I-00139
Date: Friday, May 21, 2021 5:43:00 PM
Attachments: Letter of Support for Denargo Market Rezone Request - Curtis Park Neighbors.pdf

Letter of Support for Denargo Market Rezone Request - Curtis Park Neighbors.pdf

Hello-

Mr. Robinson of CPD has informed us that our Letter of Support for the Denargo
Market rezone request needed to be sent directly to City Council.

Please see attached, acknowledge receipt and advise if anything else is needed.

Thank you-

Ryan Cox
President
Curtis Park Neighbors
303.517.6185

------ Forwarded Message --------
From: Ryan Cox <ryan.cox@curtispark.org>
Date: 5/21/2021 7:38:09 AM 
Subject: Denargo Market Map Amendment – 2018I-00139 
To: scott.robinson@denvergov.org

Dear Mr. Robinson-

After meeting with Golub & Formativ regarding the rezone request for Denargo
Market, we have voted to support their proposal.  Please see attached for our Letter
of Support.

Sincerely-

Ryan Cox
President
Curtis Park Neighbors
303.517.6185

mailto:ryan.cox@curtispark.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org



May 20, 2021


Scott Robinson, Senior City Planner
City and County of Denver
Community Planning and Development
201 W. Colfax Avenue, Dept. 205
Denver, CO 80202


Dear Mr. Robinson,


This letter is to confirm that we, Curtis Park Neighbors, Inc, have met with the developers Golub 
and Formativ and have been informed of the project at 2650 Arkins Court, 3280 Denargo Street, 
2700 Wewatta Way, and 3205 Denargo Street.


After review of the materials, we would like to offer our support for their proposed rezoning 
application for C-MX-8 DO-7, C-MX-12 DO-7, C-MX-16 DO-7 and C-MX-20 DO-7.


We are encouraged to see that the development will provide a total of 15% affordable housing 
throughout the entire project; will offer much needed parks, art, and neighborhood amenities; and 
will extend the RiNo promenade providing connectivity for pedestrians and cyclists to and from 
north Denver. We believe development of this site will make a positive impact on the 
neighborhood, provide meaningful jobs and housing to the community, and is in line with our 
desires as an organization.


Sincerely,


Ryan Cox


President , Curtis Park Neighbors
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